Garnett Industrial Airport Advisory Board
Minutes of Meeting
June 12, 2020

L Call to Order Roll Call

The Garnett Industrial Airport Advisory Board met on June 12, 2020 at various locations
including the Garnett airport FBO and on the Zoom app. Members present in the FBO were Tom
Horstick and Pat Schettler: present on the Zoom teleconferencing app: Gordon Blackie.

A quorum was not present on Zoom and in person. Tom, Gordon and I talked over some of the
airport issues.

JIR Minutes

111. Old Business

A. Airport equipment is working well.

B. We discussed the Fueling Apron project. The winning bid was won by Freeman Concrete
Services out of Olathe, KS. Bettis Construction is the asphalt subcontractor. Hamm
Construction is the dirtwork contractor.

C. We discussed the tie down fee.
D. Fuel price has been lowered to $3.15 for transient pilots.

E. The AWOS system is working well after Jerry Miller and I rewired it and replaced the
battery system. We also touched on the long term plan on the AWOS system and

decommissioning.
IV.  New Business
A. Discussed asphalt milling placement on the drives and parking areas.

B. Quick discussion on Pat Schettler starting Digital Notam training.
V1. Manager’s Report
No quorum so skipped manager’s report

VII. Adjournment

The informal meeting adjourned at 4:40 p.m.

Minutes taken by Pat Schettler, Secretary



